

June 20, 2011

Mr. Gregory B. Jaczko Chairman U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Washington, D.C. 20555-0001

Re: Re-appointment of Dr. Edward L. Wilds, Jr. as State Liaison Officer

## Dear Chairman Jaczko:

I am writing in response to your letter of March 18, 2011, requesting my appointment of a State Liaison Officer for official interface between the State of Connecticut and U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission. As you have noted, Dr. Edward L. Wilds, Jr., Director of the Department of Environmental Protection's Radiation Division is the current State Liaison Officer. It is my pleasure to re-appoint Dr. Wilds as the State Liaison Officer for Connecticut.

Connecticut greatly appreciates this formal State Liaison Officer arrangement and the opportunity to maintain our strong working relationship.

Dr. Wilds may be contacted at the following address, phone numbers, fax and e-mail:

Edward L. Wilds, Jr., Ph.D.
Director, Radiation Division
Connecticut Department of Environmental Protection
79 Elm Street
Hartford, CT 06106
Phone: 860-424-3029
24 Hour Phone: 860-424-333

Mobile Phone: 860-490-3211

Fax: 860-424-4065

Email: edward.wilds@ct.gov

 Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have further questions or require additional information.

Sincerely,

Dannel P. Malloy

Governor

Daniel C. Esty, Commissioner, CT DEP Edward Wilds, CT DEP cc: